
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

MARTIN WARRIOR BASEBALL 

CRAFT SHOW 
OCTOBER 10 Crafter Move In 6pm to 10pm 
OCTOBER 11 5:30am – 5:00pm 

OCTOBER 12      9:30am – 5:00pm & Move-Out/Clean-Up 

Our annual Craft Show is scheduled for October, Friday 10th, Saturday 11th and Sunday 12th.  Each year 

the boys are asked to donate items to the concession area. Listed below are the drink donations 

requested of each player per grade level as well as SWEET SHOP donations. 

 

SENIORS: Two cases ea.  (48ct) DASANI WATER 

JUNIORS: Two cases ea. DR, PEPPER  

SOPHOMORES:Two cases ea. (48ct) COKE (Players A-M) DIET COKE (Players N-Z) 

 FRESHMEN:  One case (24 ct. - 20 oz.) POWERADE (multi colored) 

*Note … any excess drink donations will be sold at Warrior Café during baseball games 

 

THE SWEET SHOP is a huge part of our Craft Show! Many customers return each year to get their home 

baked goodies. If you haven't seen it.....well, just think of the ultimate bake sale on steroids! 
 

Each player family is asked to bake AT LEAST one of the following: 
 3-4 dozen cookies, treats or brownies 

Please wrap 2 Large cookies per bag, 

 3 Medium cookies per bag, or 4 Small cookies per bag 

2 whole pies - wrapped separately  

1 large cake 

 

Your items must be home baked, individually wrapped tight as noted above, in clear bags so the items 

can be seen. Each bag must be marked with a description of the item and noted WITH or WITHOUT nuts. 

 
Presentation helps sell, so get crafty!! Customers love to see fall and holiday decorative bags, ribbons, 

plates, etc.   The Health Department will not allow us to accept anything that needs refrigeration, so 

please keep this in mind. 

 
Your baked, wrapped and labeled items and drinks will need to be checked in with our volunteer rep at 

the check in table when you come in to help on Friday, October 10
th
,  at 5:45pm. Your son's name will 

be checked off once your items are received and you will be directed where to deliver your donated 

items and where you will be assigned to work move-in. 

 
SPECIAL NOTE: Each year, we are overloaded with chocolate chip cookies and brownies. If you plan 

to make these, please get creative, and make them look extraordinary. 

 
BEST SELLERS from past years: 

Presentation is everything!!!  
Homemade candies of ALL kind 

Whole pies: pumpkin and pecan are popular 
Sweet breads of all flavors in mini tins: pumpkin, banana, strawberry, zucchini 

Muffins (for the early hours) 

Over the top brownies (marbled, peanut butter, caramel etc.) 

Large plain brownies with and without nuts 

Cake Balls



 
 

WHERE/WHEN/WHO…Players and Parent assignments: 

FRI Oct 10th 3:00pm ................................ TARP LAY DOWN in Gyms – Clean & Tape 

FRI Oct 10th 5:30pm – 10pm .................. Bring donations & Sign In @ Check-in Table 

for directions where donations go & where to ASSIST with CRAFTER MOVE IN 

SAT Oct 11th 5:30am – 9am ................... Players Sign In (give cell # too) @ Check-In Table & 

ASSIST with CRAFTER MOVE IN…Boys & Parents can leave at 9am until their assigned  

 shift time to help 

SUN Oct 12th 5pm ................................... Parents please have your boys @ show during show 

hours for Vendor assisting, & ASSIST with CRAFTER MOVE OUT and cleanup.  ALL PARENTS 

will assist with CRAFTER MOVE OUT & CLEAN UP. 

 

*NOTE* Players will be assigned to designated areas to work by Brendan Marsh & Tonya 

Levitt… Coach may also assign as well.. Make sure they check-in with us every day, every 

shift.. Parent volunteers will also check in w/Brendan Marsh @ check-in to know where you 

signed up and duties and so we know the area is covered.  

 

In baseball class, each boy will be assigned an additional time to work the Craft Show. 
Due to UIL rules, the boys cannot be assigned to work on Sunday, Oct. 12th WE, AS 
PARENTS, will be responsible for assisting vendors, having your player at show during 
the day, and helping to move crafters out of the school & clean up. (Remember – we as 
parents have our boys help Sunday). 
 

Reminder:  All players and parents volunteering WILL BE wearing MARTIN 

WARRIOR BASEBALL SHIRTS so we are readily identifiable for vendors. 
 
We are in need of parents to bring the following on Friday, (starting as early 

as 3:00 to Cafeteria check-in table) MAKE SURE LABELED W/NAME, for 

use during the Craft Show (watch for updates for needs via email/booster 

mtg.) 
 
 Electric Blowers Ice Chest w/ spigots 

 Dollies/carts Heavy Duty and regular Extension Cords 

 Power Strips Brooms and Dustpans 

 Mops Swiffers 

 Tiered Goodie Plates Coffee Caraffes 
 

Thank you for your support! Please contact Lynne Waller with any 
questions regarding sweet shop donations, at 817-929-5695 or 
lynnewaller@sbcglobal.net.  
 
*** Any personal belongings that will be used during Craft Show will need 

to be collected and taken with you at the end of the 
Craft Show on Sunday *** 


